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Dear PSC Board 

I am a Woodford County resident and am opposed to KU's proposed rate increases. There are too many 

of just making ends meet as it is, and now we will be buried by their extreme rate increases. I 

understand that any company wants and needs to make a profit, but they also need to be realistic. An 

increase this large this fast would be devastating for many of their customers. Unfortunately, we don't 

have the option of going with a less expensive competitor. So I urge you to please keep them inline and 

don't allow this increase. 

Perhaps a graduated and smaller increase would be something that KU's customers could more easily 

accept and handle financially. 

Thanks for your consideration. 

Steven Scott 

3897 Delaney Ferry Rd 

Versailles, KY 40383 
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